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Dear ##LAW_SALUT_FIRST##, 

Tomorrow, February 15th, is Northwestern Pritzker School of Law’s annual Global Village. This 
event showcases students’ unique cultures, heritages, and traditions through food, attire, and 
activities. This event brings the Law School community together to learn about our cultures.  

As a LLM student from Argentina, the Law School has provided me with experiences to advance 

my training in the legal field and network with influential legal professionals. I have received 

the needed diverse range of perspectives and approaches to law to be successful. Without this 

opportunity, I wouldn’t have been able to enhance my professional skills and improve my 

career prospects in the global legal community as I am today.  

You are experiencing the impact that has broadened your understanding of the law and legal 
processes. To ensure the sustainability of this program,  I invite you to make a gift in honor of 
Global Village today. Gifts of all amounts make an impact and provide resources for students, 
like me to participate in the LLM Program. This would not have been possible for us without 
support from the Law School community.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Kind regards,  

Franco Jofre Ricignuolo, LLM ’23 

 

https://www.law.northwestern.edu/student-life/student-services/intlprograms/internationallife/global-village/
https://secure.ard.northwestern.edu/s/1479/282-giving/form-bc.aspx?sid=1479&gid=282&pgid=25557&cid=42727&appealcode=HAYLG
https://secure.ard.northwestern.edu/s/1479/282-giving/form-bc.aspx?sid=1479&gid=282&pgid=25557&cid=42727&appealcode=HAYLG

